November 2012



 $Follow \ us \ on \ Facebook \ for \ club \ and \ Rally \ updates \ \hbox{-} \ WMC \ Promenade \ Stages \ Rally.$

Dear Member,

Welcome to the November 2012 newsletter! It seems everybody is now winding down for the Christmas break, so please excuse the slightly thin newsletter.

Stuart

Prom Clothing

If you would like to order any Official Rally Clothing to celebrate this year's Promenade Stages, please can you let me know ASAP.

Fleeces & Polo Shirts are available in S, M, L & XL sizes; 6-8, 10-12, 14-16 & 18-20 for ladies.

Please note that the Polo Shirts & Fleeces will be black rather than blue & charcoal grey respectively as shown in the advert.

official rally clothing



If you wish to take up the opportunity to buy our quality AVO Promenade Stages Rally clothing please send your order and include the appropriate payment with your completed entry form.

For 2012 we are again offering fully embroidered Ski Hats, Polo Shirts and Fleeces. Polo shirts and hats are in blue and fleeces come in charcoal grey, each carrying the official event logo.

Prices are at a great knock down rate of £18.50 for a zip neck outdoor fleece, £10.50 for a heavy weight polo shirt and £5 per ski hat.

To order please make a note of size & quantity on the official rally entry form.

Please place your rally clothing order with your rally entry form

MSA Newsletter

The latest edition of the MSA newsletter can be downloaded and read by clicking here.

The latest edition of the MSA quarterly magazine can be downloaded and read by clicking here.

The 2012 "Blue Book" is also available here.

Air Ambulance

Please may I bring to your attention a petition to encourage the Government to exempt Air Ambulance services from duty on the fuel they use, in the same way as the Lifeboats (RNLI) are exempt.

If we gain 100,000 signatures, Parliament is duty bound to debate the issue - currently we have over 20,000 signatures.

Thank you for your support for this magnificent volunteer funded service.

Please pass on to all of your UK friends.

http://epetitions.direct.gov.uk/petitions/29349

Thanks for your support

26th November – Ian Harwood Quiz

So, Monday 26th November saw WMC host this years annual Ian Harwood Quiz.

For anyone who has been to one of our Monday quiz nights, the format will have been quite familiar to you, however, the introduction of PowerPoint to the Ian Harwood quiz really showed some of the other local clubs how to do it!

12 clubs from across the north west sported teams, including 2 Wallasey Teams.

The quiz was held in the function room at Port Sunlight Sports and Social Club, using their large projector screen to show the questions to everyone in the room.

After 50 questions KDMC took this years title from Stockport 061, with Wallasey A taking a respectable 3rd – of course we didn't try too hard to avoid hosting again next year ;o)





Thanks go out to all who attended and made for a great night, Tony King for loan of the projector and his organisation skills at getting everyone together, and Neil Philpotts for organising the venue and getting up the ladder to mount the projector – this was a little harder to get down at the end of the night after a few beers; o)

$EGM - 3^{rd}$ December

Extraordinary General Meeting

To all members of Wallasey Motor Club past and present.

At the recent Annual General Meeting, held on 29th October, there was criticism levelled at the then current committee, both individually and collectively, regarding the way certain aspects of the Motor Club are run.

Comments were made that certain past members will not return and re-join the Club with the current organisation in place.

Ultimately the meeting concluded with no Committee being elected due to these comments.

These comments came out of the blue and were hurtful to the Committee because, if these statements are true then, the AGM is the ideal opportunity to stand for a

committee role to change the way things are run but no new nominations for any positions were received.

Therefore an EGM will be held on Monday 3rd December 2012 at Port Sunlight Village Social Club starting at 9pm prompt and we would welcome nominations (form attached) for any of the Committee roles listed below so you can have your say in how the club is run

Chairman

Vice Chairman

Secretary

Treasurer

Competitions Secretary

Asst. Competitions Secretary

Membership Secretary

Web Editor

Social Secretary

Asst. Social Secretary

Magazine Editor

Equipment Officer

Press & PR

Chief Marshal

We look forward to seeing you at the EGM.

Social Events Calendar

When	What	Where
3 rd December 2012	EGM	Port Sunlight S&S Club
10th December 2012	Noggin & Natter	Port Sunlight S&S Club
17th December 2012	Noggin & Natter	Port Sunlight S&S Club

Wallasey Motor Club Committee Members – Contact Details

Chairman: TBA
Vice Chairman: TBA
Club Secretary: TBA
Treasurer: TBA
Competitions Secretary: TBA
Asst. Comps Secretary: TBA
Membership Secretary
TBA
Social Secretary: TBA

Assistant Social

Secretary: TBA
Magazine Editor: TBA
Web Editor: TBA
Assistant Web Editor: TBA
Equipment Officer: TBA
Chief Marshal: TBA
Press/PR Officer TBA



Signwriters & Clothing Printers

Tel: 0777 33 22 640

Email: jwsigns@orange.net

Facebook: jw-signs.co.uk

Business Signage

Vehicle Logos

Motorsport Decals

Honours Boards

Website Stickers

Customised Signwriting

Sport Team Clothing & Printing

Corporate Wear

Customised Clothing Printing

Outdoor Clothing

Hi - Vis

Schoolwear

Stag and Hen Party Shirts

Printed Bags & Accessories